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SUTHERLAND Tara

From: Whitney, Matt 
Sent: 31 January 2024 16:06
To: Planning Policy
Cc: YOUNG Daniel
Subject: RE: OLNP response to Oxford City Local Plan Preferred Options Consultation

Hi 
 
Sorry for the delay. Please see table completed, below. Do let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Matt Whitney 
Oxfordshire Local Nature Partnership Manager 

 
 
SIGN UP TO THE LNP NEWSLETTER - http://eepurl.com/iddnmz  
Please note I don’t work Fridays 

 

 
 

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:21 AM 
To: Whitney, Matt  
Subject: OLNP response to Oxford City Local Plan Preferred Options Consultation 
 

**EXTERNAL** 

Dear Matt, 

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the Oxford Local Plan 2040 consultation 
recently, which I can confirm have been received by the Planning Policy Team. For your comments to be 
valid for consideration, we would need you to provide some additional information. This is to ensure we 
meet our statutory requirements for handling comments, and also for you to confirm your consent on how 
we use your personal information and contact you in future. We are unable to make use of anonymous 
submissions. 

Please can you reply with a copy of the completed table below a planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk: 

Name (if different from submission)  Oxfordshire Local Nature Partnership – Matt 
Whitney 

Postal Address  Abbey House.   

Post Code  OX14 3JD 

Email Address (if different from submission)  
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Are you happy for the first line of your address 
and postcode to be published with your 
response(s)? (Please select/underline one of 
the options)  

Yes – you may state my name and the first line 
of my address and postcode when publishing 
my response.  

No – Please obscure all personal details except 
my name and a non-specific address  

(e.g. Oxford).  
If you wish to be notified about the progress 
of the Plan following this stage, please 
select/underline one or more from the 
following options:  
 

I wish to be notified when the Council submits 
the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the 
Government?  

I wish to be notified when the Inspector's 
report is published?  
I wish to be notified when the Oxford Local 
Plan 2040 is adopted?  
None of the above  

If you have any questions, please email us at planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk and someone from the team will 
get back to you as soon as possible. 

Best wishes,  

Alex 

Planning Policy Team 
Planning Policy I Planning & Regulatory Services 
Oxford City Council I Town Hall I St. Aldate's I Oxford I OX1 1BX I planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk I 
 

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>  
Sent: 16 November 2022 09:37 
To: Whitney, Matt  
Subject: RE: OLNP response to Oxford City Local Plan Preferred Options Consultation 
 
Dear Matt, 
 
I hope you are well and thank you very much for your email. 
 
I can confirm receipt of OLNP’s response and that it will be considered as part of the consultation analysis process. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Alex 
 
Planning Policy Team 
Planning Policy I Planning Services 
Oxford City Council I St. Aldate's Chambers I 109 St. Aldate's I Oxford I OX1 1DS I planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk I 
 

From: Whitney, Matt   
Sent: 14 November 2022 16:31 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Subject: OLNP response to Oxford City Local Plan Preferred Options Consultation 
 
To whom it may concern 
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Please find attached Oxfordshire Local Nature Partnership’s response to the Oxford City Local Plan consultation. We 
will be pleased to discuss any of the detail or suggestions within this document, and wish it to be noted that we are 
very keen to work with Oxford City Council on any matter where we can provide support, to ensure the final version 
of your plan is as robust and ambitious for nature as it can be. 
 
Can you please respond to this email to confirm that our response has been received and will be considered? 
 
Very best regards  
 
Matt Whitney 
Oxfordshire Local Nature Partnership Manager 

 
(please note I don’t work on Fridays) 

 
 
  
--  
This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com 

This email originates from outside of the council. 
Keep this in mind before responding, opening attachments or clicking any links, unless you recognise the sender and 

know the content is safe. 
If in any doubt, the grammar and spelling are poor, or the name doesn't match the email address then please contact 

the sender via an alternate known method.  

 




